
Environmental and Public Protection Scrutiny Committee Actions 2020-21 and 2021/22

Ref No Meeting Date
Recommendation / 
Action / Referral

Description Progress Update Member / Officer Status

E&PP-01-
21-22

2nd July 2021 Recommendation 6.ENVIRONMENTAL & PUBLIC PROTECTION TASK 
& FINISH GROUP 2021/22 - DRAFT PLANNING AND 
SCOPING DOCUMENT

6.3 UNANIMOUSLY RESOLVED that the Task and 
Finish Group commence the review in September 2021.

Dates diarised from September
Report due to Committee January 2022

Janine Owen Action Complete
T&F in progress

E&PP-02-
21-22

2nd July 2021 Recommendation 7. CARMARTHENSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL'S 
ANNUAL REPORT FOR 2020/2021

7.2 the Environmental and Public Protection Scrutiny 
Committee write to the Welsh Government to express 
their support of the Safe Routes in the Community 
funding and seek the Deputy Minister’s support in 
providing additional funding to help with the future 
development of safer routes to schools across all areas 
of the County.

Chair of E&PP e-mailed letter to Deputy Minister Lee 
Waters MS on 3rd September 2021.  Awaiting 
response which will be shared to Scrutiny Committee 
Members upon receipt.

Stephen Pilliner/
Janine Owen/
Chair of E&PP 
Scrutiny

In Progress

E&PP-03-
21-22

2nd July 2021 Action 8. AIR QUALITY DELIVERY PLAN CONSULTATION 
DRAFT

In response to a query raised in relation to lane 
closures on dual carriageways and the utilisation of the 
zip merging method in order to cut down idling and 
shorten queue time .........
.......The Head of Highways and Transportation stated 
that he would liaise with the Trunk Road team within the 
Welsh Government to explore the possibility of using 
zip merging with a view to improve air quality.

In progress - 
Dialogue with Wales Govt colleagues is currently 
taking place, once the discussions have concluded 
Members will be informed of the outcome by e-mail.

Stephen Pilliner In progress

E&PP-04-
21-22

2nd July 2021 Action 10. COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENTAL BUSINESS 
PLAN 2021/22

An observation was raised that the departmental 
business plans across the different sectors seemed to 
differ in their approach and was not consistent.  The 
Head of Homes & Safer Communities stated that he 
would refer this observation to his colleagues in the 
Planning and Performance team.

As reported at the meeting business plans are 
amended accordingly.

Jonathan Morgan/
Rob James

Complete
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